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Lovasi-Wood, Andrea

Subject: FW: Request to present at the next Environment and Sustainability Committee meeting

 

From: Campbell, Catherine  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:35 PM 
To: Karen Bradley >;  
Subject: RE: Request to present at the next Environment and Sustainability Committee meeting 
 
Dear Karen 
 
Your request to present to the Environment and Sustainability Standing Committee was considered 
by Environment and Sustainability Standing Committee Agenda Review.  
 
In this instance, Agenda Review has referred the request to present to the Community Planning and 
Economic Development Standing Committee and Harbour East Marine Drive Community Council 
Agenda Review for their consideration.  
 
Andrea Lovasi-Wood  is the Legislative Assistant for the Harbour East Marine Drive Community 
Council, and will be in touch with you after Harbour East Marine Drive Community Council Agenda 
Review has considered your request.  
 
I am Legislative Assistant for the Community Planning and Economic Development Standing 
Committee, and will be in touch with you after Community Planning and Economic Development 
Standing Committee Agenda Review has considered your request.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Catie 
 
CATIE CAMPBELL 

SHE/HER, 
 
LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT 
MUNICIPAL CLERK’S OFFICE | LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE SERVICES 
  
C. 782.641.0796 
 

HΛLIFΛX 
_______________ 
  

From: Karen Bradley >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 4:16 PM 
To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca> 
Cc: Mancini, Tony <mancint@halifax.ca>; Hendsbee, David <hendsbd@halifax.ca>;  

> 
Subject: [External Email] Request to present at the next Environment and Sustainability Committee meeting 
  
[This email has been received from an external person or system] 
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To the Clerk: 
  
The Old School in Musquodoboit Harbour was the recipient of a Farm Credit Council/Agri Spirit grant to 
provide a solar water pump, pumphouse, and spigot along the Trail near the Dale Bennett Ballfield.  The 
purpose of this project is to provide access to aquifer water during drought and while people are walking the 
Trail. The project is near completion. 
  
After many months of paperwork and discussions, the HRM staff have decided not to lease us the small parcel 
of land that the project requires. 
  
We wish to present evidence to the committee that this decision is wrong for the community and for the 
region, in hopes of overturning it.  We hope to open the pumphouse in the spring of 2023 and need HRM to 
provide the lease 
  
We will be happy to supply documentation in support of this hearing upon request. We have copies of 
paperwork filed, photos, insurance documents, water test and flow results, and approval from the province. 
  
Please schedule this opportunity and thanks. 
  
Best, 
  
Karen Bradley 
Co-Chair of the Board, Old School Community Gathering Place 
Musquodoboit Harbour, NS 

 
  
  
  
  




